
	

Health Coverage Is Now 
Available for Eligible 
DACA Recipients!
Starting November 1, 2024 (until January 15, 2025) eligible 
DACA recipients can apply to enroll in comprehensive health 
plans that include doctor visits, prescription medications, 
preventive care, and more. Enrollment dates may vary if you 
live in a state with a State-based Marketplace. Please visit 
your state website for more information.

Financial assistance may be available to DACA recipients 
to make coverage more affordable.

Take the next step for your health.
Visit HealthCare.gov or CuidadodeSalud.gov to explore 
your options and enroll today! If you select a plan by 
November 30, 2024, your coverage will begin on December 
1, 2024. Once you complete your 2024 application and 
enrollment, update your 2025 application to enroll in 
coverage for 2025. Plans and prices can change each year, so 
it’s important that you actively apply and enroll for 2025.

For more information, go to HealthCare.gov, or visit 
HealthCare.gov/find-local-help to speak to a local health care 
navigator or other assister for help with your application. You 
can also call the Marketplace Call Center at 1-800-318-2596 
(TTY is 1-855-889-4325) to fill out an application and enroll in a 
Marketplace plan. The call center provides free help 24 hours a 
day/7 days a week, and assistance is available in 200 languages.
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